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Friday, 20 March 2020
Dear Parents/Carers
Re: Limited continued provision for identified students in school

We are making provision in school next week for parents and carers who have no other option than to send their children into school.  If it is at all possible for children to be at home, then they should be.
Some identified students and students of key workers may continue to be able to come into school as normal next week. This facility will begin on Tuesday 24th March 8.45 am – 3.20 pm.
The definition of key workers can be found on the government website at;

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision
We need to identify which students will still be in school from Monday in order to arrange effective staffing and planning for the education of this group of students. Students in school will be expected to undertake the activities provided for those who will be learning from home, looked after by a small number of staff. Students must attend in school uniform. 

You will appreciate that catering arrangements are still to be confirmed. Choices will inevitably be limited and students are welcome to bring packed lunches with them. Please be advised that provision will be made for students eligible for free school meals in the form of a packed lunch.

We appeal for your cooperation in ensuring applications are only received from families of Waseley Hills students who do not have any other option in the form of childcare, where students are too young or otherwise unable to remain at home alone and when the single parent or parents are employed in key worker roles.

In order to help with the fight against Coronavirus and infection passed on in school, we wish to keep the number of students and staff in school to an absolute minimum.

If your child has an EHCP or a social worker, we are not assuming that they will be in school so please let us know by responding to the KeyWorker@ email service.
To register for a place in school 

Please email KeyWorker@waseleyhills.worcs.sch.uk by 9:00 am on Monday 23rd March and include the following information:

Your name:

Your child’s name:

Key worker role:

EHCP  Y/N

Social worker:

Social worker contact details:

You will receive an auto acknowledgement email reply to let you know we have received your email application and then an email on Monday 23rd by midday to confirm the place. 

Please do not send your child to school on Tuesday  24th March unless you have received an email on Monday 23rd March confirming their place.  

Students attending school on Tuesday should enter through the main reception area where they will be met and allocated a registration room in the new block. Arrangements for the day will then be explained including lunch and breaktime.

Once more, we appeal to you not to apply for your child to attend school if you are able to accommodate for them yourself.

This provision may change in the forthcoming days and weeks as the situation changes. Such changes may include different staffing and even potentially a different, but nearby, school. 

Again, please bear with us.

Yours sincerely
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Mr AW Roll

Headteacher

Headteacher: Mr. A. Roll

School Road, Rubery, Birmingham B45 9EL

Tel: 0121 453 5211  Email:office@waseleyhills.worcs.sch.uk
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